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 NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Diane Van Tronk of Interlibrary Loan has accepted a Secretary I position in Mechanical Engineering.  Her 
last day will be December 12.  The Library staff wishes Diane all the best in her new position. 

VICTORIAN HOLIDAY PARTY:
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Pictures do tell a story - and again the library staff gathered for a beautifully decorated 
room with great food and good company!  The Social Events Team really knows how to 
"set the stage" for our staff to have a nice time.  THANK YOU for all your planning 
and creating just for us.

THANK YOU FROM THE FARINA'S:

Meghan has a website that can be visited.  If you'd like you can type a message for her
on it.  www.caringbridge.org/visit/meghanfarina

"TIS THE SEASON" TO GIVE . . . 

Another opportunity to contribute has been announced .  Habitat for Humanity is having a winter  
fundraiser!  For $5.00 you purchase a chance to win one of these four prizes :

1st - 2 round trip airline tickets anywhere American Airlines flies
2nd - overnight stay at East Wind and Spa
3rd - gift certificate to Mirabelle Restaurant  (worth $100)
4th - one hour manicure/pedicure at Denise Lee Salon



You can keep it or give it away as a holiday gift !  SEE KAREN CLEMENTE, Career Center, 2-6089.  It's 
easy to get there - just take the elevator on the northside of the galleria and go down .  When you get off  
follow the hallway that runs straight ahead  (not past Kinkos).

TICKETS ARE ON SALE UNTIL DEC . 19, 2007 WHEN THE WINNING TICKETS WILL BE DRAWN .


